
 

Moretown Planning Commission 
Minutes 

November 19, 2013 
6:30 PM 

Moretown Elementary School 
 

Present: Commission Members, Rube Scharges, Deb Sargent, Jonathan Siegel. 
 
Guests: Brandy Saxton. 

 
Jon called the meeting to order at 6:30pm.  
 
No comment from the public. 
 
Deb moved to adopt the Minutes of the Oct. 15 and Nov 5 meetings, Rube 
seconded.  Both were unanimously approved. 
 
Brandy updated the Commission on the “Natural Settings” section of the Town 
Plan.  Discussion. 
 
Brandy passed out a “Development Suitability Survey” asking the Commission’s 
opinions about building in various topographic conditions. Online response, 
preferably. 
 
The Public Workshop on the Town Plan will be the PC’s next scheduled meeting, 
on Dec. 3.  Karen Horn has reserved the Town Hall.  Brandy will prepare a 
presentation.  Jon will post an announcement on Front Porch Forum.   
  
Brandy passed out a draft of the “Historic Context” section, for review after the 
Workshop, at the Dec. 17 meeting. 
 
PC budget for 2014 was discussed.  Brandy agreed that $1,600 would cover the 
PC’s anticipated Town Plan expenses for next year.  
 
Discussion of two cell towers being constructed on Hoover Hill and Ward Brook, 
in Moretown.  PC received an email from Zoning Administrator, JB Weir, with 
information about this.  
 
Deb made a motion to adjourn at 8pm. Rube seconded the motion, which was 
unanimously approved.  A good time was had by all. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jonathan Siegel 
November 19, 2013 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


